
Happy Fall!  As we move in to more unpredictable
weather days it is important that students come to
school dressed appropriately and always have a

spare change of clothes.  We believe in the value of
outside play time and fresh air and we head outside

rain or shine!

Pizza Wednesday’s have resumed, please make
sure to order online before the Sunday prior to the

lunch date!

LORD BYNG ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

Monday,
October 7th

Tuesday,
October 8th

Wednesday,
October 9th

Thursday,
October 10th

Friday,
October 11th

O C T O B E R  7 T H  -  1 1 T H

Student verification packages went home
a few weeks ago.  Please make sure to

check it for accuracy, make any necessary
changes and updates and return with all
forms  completed and signed as soon as

possible!

World Mental
Health Day

PAC Budget
Meeting via

Zoom
Yom Kippur



October 9th ~ PAC
Budget Meeting via

Zoom

October 10th ~ World
Mental Health Day

October 11th-12th ~ Yom
Kippur

October 14th ~
Thanksgiving - No

School

UPCOMING
EVENTS

VERY IMPORTANT REMINDER FROM THE
OFFICE....

If your student is absent or late for school, please
inform the office directly by calling the early warning

line as soon as possible at 604.668.6587

EARLY WARNING LINE ~ 604.668.6587



This is what we're looking for:

A recycling coordinator/point person (1x per month)
Someone to drop off empties (1x per month)

A parent to prepare grant applications
A photographer willing to donate time (do YOU know anyone!?)

Parents to come and share their great fundraising ideas and thoughts
on playground improvement!

Please email the PAC if interested, or join one of the virtual meetings

Next meeting: Wednesday, October 16th @ 7pm
lordbyngelementarypac@gmail.com

The Byng

Playground

Committee Needs

Your Help!!!



Yom Kippur translates from Hebrew to
English as the "Day of Atonement."
Jewish people may spend the day
fasting or attending synagogues,

where congregations pray and
meditate.

Yom Kippur
October 11th-12th

World Mental Health Day
October 10th

A day that promotes mental
health awareness and education,

and advocates against social
stigma relating to mental health. 



Dress for the
weather!                

winter coat rain coat
rain or

waterproof
snow boots

mittens hats scarf
extra clothing
including socks

Reminder to parents and
families....  taking photos or
video footage on or around
our school playground and

property during school hours
is strictly prohibited.  

A REMINDER FROM MRS. MARKUSOFF!!!

For students in Kindergarten – Grade 3,  library
books will be coming home in a plastic bag with
their name on it. Please ensure the books are
returned each week in the in the same plastic bag. 

I implemented this system last year, with the hopes
that it would minimize damage in transit and lost
books, and I’m happy to say it worked so well! If
you could please help your children get in the habit
of returning their books in the bag on their library
day, that would be greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me at the school.   Happy Reading!



 

To our
incredible
teachers!

World
Teacher’s

Day





Looking ahead....
 

October 16th & 17th ~ Parent/Teacher
Conferences ~ Early Dismissal @ 1:45pm

October 21st ~ Individual Photo Day

October 22nd ~ District Cross Country
Track Meet

October 25th  ~ Pro-D Day ~ No School

Our front doors will be open between 8am and 3pm.
Please check in with the office before walking around the

school and drop off lunches, band instruments, water
bottles, extra clothes etc. in the front foyer on the top of
the PAC box.  Thank you for following our safety rules!


